
 
 

Case No. ASP-W-24-03 

Order No. 36324 

Contact: Adam Rush                                                                                  

Office: (208) 334-0339 

E-mail: adam.rush@puc.idaho.gov 

 

NEWS RELEASE: Commission sets intervenor deadline in case regarding water utility’s 

application to increase rates. 

 

BOISE (Sept. 18, 2024) – The Idaho Public Utilities Commission has set an Oct. 4 deadline for 

parties to intervene in an application from Aspen Creek Water Co., Inc. to increase its rates and 

non-recurring charges. 

 

Intervenors are allowed to participate in the proceedings for the application. 

 

Aspen Creek Water is a regulated water corporation that serves 73 unmetered customers in the 

Aspen Creek Estates and Aspen Creek Meadows subdivisions in Fish Haven, Idaho, in Bear 

Lake County. The utility is seeking commission approval to increase the rate for water service to 

$134.00 each month. Aspen Creek Water also is seeking commission approval to charge between 

$500 and $7,505 for new connections, depending on the type of connection required. The 

commission may approve, deny or modify the utility’s application. 

 

Those interested in becoming a party to the case and participate in proceedings have until Oct. 4, 

2024 to do so. An e-mail can be sent to secretary@puc.idaho.gov to request intervenor status. If 

computer access is not available, a request can be mailed to: 

 

Commission Secretary 

Idaho Public Utilities Commission 

P.O. Box 83720 

Boise, ID 83720-0074 

 

Street address for express mail: 

 

11331 W. Chinden Blvd. 

Building 8, Suite 201-A 

Boise, ID 83714 

 

mailto:adam.rush@puc.idaho.gov
mailto:secretary@puc.idaho.gov


Additional information on Aspen Creek Water’s application is available at: 

puc.idaho.gov/case/Details/7404. 

 


